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30 April 2014 
 
Mark Berry / Brett Woods 
Chairman 
Commerce Commission 
PO Box 2351 
WELLINGTON 
 
 
Dear Mark and Brett 
 
REQUEST FOR EXTENSION FOR FURTHER SUBMISSIONS ON COST OF CAPITAL CONSULTATION  
 
NZ Airports writes to request an extension in relation to responses to the Commission's notice of 
intention to do further work on the cost of capital input methodologies (published 31 March 2014).  This 
notice requested the receipt of submissions by 1 May 2014.   

NZ Airports has made considerable efforts to finalise its submission and co-ordinate the provision of 
expert reports within this timeframe.  However, given the short timeframes involved and the significant 
disruption given the Easter and Anzac holiday period, it has not been possible to finalise all aspects within 
the timeframe provided. 

Accordingly, NZ Airports requests a short extension of two working days (to Monday 5 May 2014) for the 
provision of its submission and to allow time to finalise the expert reports that will accompany that 
submission.   

Should you have any queries or require any further information, please contact me on 04 384 3127 or 
kevin.ward@nzairports.co.nz. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Kevin Ward 
Chief Executive 
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